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Steve Kronick, M.D., clinical professor of emergency medicine in the Medical School, 
retired from active faculty status on September 30, 2024.  

Dr. Kronick completed his M.D. degree at University of Texas Health Science Center in 
1986.  In 1993, he obtained his M.S. degree in clinical research design and statistical analysis at 
the University of Michigan.  He completed an internship in internal medicine in 1987 at the 
University of Michigan, Department of Internal Medicine.  Following his internship, he completed 
a residency in internal medicine in 1989 at the University of Michigan, Department of Internal 
Medicine.  In 1997, he completed a residency in emergency medicine at the Henry Ford Hospital, 
Department of Emergency Medicine. In 1989, Dr. Kronick began his career at the University of 
Michigan, being appointed a lecturer in the Department of Surgery.  In 1995, he was appointed as 
a lecturer in the Department of Emergency Medicine.  In 2002, he was appointed as a clinical 
assistant professor in the Department of Emergency Medicine, and in 2012 he was appointed as a 
clinical associate professor in the Department of Emergency Medicine.  In 2023, he was appointed 
as a clinical professor in the Department of Emergency Medicine.   

During his time here, Dr. Kronick has been a dedicated teacher, administrator, and clinician.  
He has served as service chief in the department of emergency medicine since 2011 and has been 
an instructor for the advanced trauma life support course since 1990.  In his role as service chief, 
he serves as a leader in the adult emergency services division and has been instrumental in helping 
further the clinical goals and mission of the both the division and the department. 

The Regents now salute this distinguished faculty member by naming Steve Kronick, 
clinical professor emeritus of emergency medicine.  
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